RESOLUTION HONORING THE MEMORY OF

PHILIP D. STEED

WHEREAS, the Jonesboro Municipal Airport lost a valued friend and advocate on October 20, with the death of Philip D. Steed; and

WHEREAS, Philp D. Steed served as Jonesboro Municipal Airport Manager for over 30 years; and

WHEREAS, Philip D. Steed was a very accomplished pilot and truly enjoyed everything about the aviation industry

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Jonesboro Municipal Airport Commission hereby honors the memory of Philip D. Steed for his many years of service and extraordinary contributions to the Jonesboro Municipal Airport; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution be recorded within the minutes of the Jonesboro Municipal Airport Commission as a permanent record of the achievements of and respect for a great friend of the Jonesboro Municipal Airport.

Adopted this 27th day of October 2020.

Matt Hyneman, Chairman

George Stem, Vice-Chairman

Bob Gibson, Secretary

Brian Fulkerson, Commissioner

Doug Falls, Commissioner

Vic Ditta, Commissioner

Brandon Winters, Commissioner

George Jackson Airnort Manager